
 
 

 

 

April 25, 2020  

RE: Zi Di Chen Recommendation Letter  

To Whom It May Concern:  

Zi Di Chen was a student in my Introduction to the Fashion Industry class (BUF 1101) in the fall 
semester of 2018 at City Tech-CUNY. It is my pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Zi Di.  

Zi Di was a stand-out student in my class in many respects: His leadership, insight into the course 
material, participation in class discussions, discipline, and work ethic were exceptional. In addition, he 
was in my 8:30am class and was consistently on time and prepared. Because of these qualities so 
clearly demonstrated in an academic environment, I believe that Zi Di would be an enthusiastic, 
dependable, and creative employee. And, I would not be surprised if Zi Di quickly developed the skills 
necessary for a leadership role.  

I have no reservations in recommending Zi Di. I believe that Zi Di will succeed in his chosen course of 
study as well as his work outside of academia. If you need additional information or have questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. My cell is 917-673-6430.  

Sincerely, 

 Denise H. Sutton, PhD 

 

 


